
Hello BGCGM Families,

Can you believe the school year is coming to an end? We
can’t either. It has been another wonderful year at BGCGM. We
have enjoyed spending time with the members and watching
them grow over the past 9 months!

While we say goodbye to the school year, we are excited to
welcome SUMMER! The first day of Summer Program is
Monday, June 23. If your child is attending our Summer
Program, please be sure to review the confirmation email to
ensure your child has everything needed for a successful
summer!

2025-2026 School Year Program registration is now open.
You can register online or in person at the Union Street
Clubhouse. Please note there are a number of required forms
that need to be submitted at the time of registration, regardless of
how you register. Please visit bgcgm.org/school-year-application
to see what forms you need to complete.

All of us here at BGCGM wish each of our families a wonderful
rest of the school year, and a safe and fun summer!

We will see you soon!
BGCGM Programming Staff

More than 40 members will be honored at our annual Awards Night.
This night is the pinnacle of our Before & After School programs,

highlighting members who have gone above and beyond
in the program at the Clubhouse and our Sites.

Invitations to award winner families were emailed in May.
If you received an email, please RSVP by June 4!

We will also be announcing our scholarship winners that night too.

76th Annual Awards Night
Fresh Mobile Market

We are please to bring back the Fresh
Mobile Market this summer. Beginning
June 5 - October 16, the Fresh Mobile

Market will be on site from 3:00-5:30pm
every Thursday*.

*Not available on June 19,
due to holiday and BGCGM being closed.
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Tuesday, June 17
All BGCGM sites will be closed from

June 18-20 to allow staff to prep for the
upcoming Summer Program.

Last Day of Program

Camp Foster is open to students K-7!
You can register in person at the

Union Street Clubhouse, or online at
bgcgm.org/summer-programs

2025 Summer Program
Registration

Wednesday, June 11 | 6-8pm
All Sites will be closing at 5pm

& the gym will be closed ALL DAY!

Awards Night

Monday, June 2
School Year registration is OPEN!
You can register in person at the

Union Street Clubhouse, or online at
bgcgm.org/school-year-application

2025-2026 School Year
Registration

Food Pantry
Available on Fridays from 4-6pm. Must

have a current BGCGM member to
enter the Food Pantry.

Wednesday, June 18 | 5-6pm
Are you new to Camp Foster? Join our
staff for an open house. Take a tour of
Camp and see what your child will be

doing all summer!

Camp Open House

http://www.bgcgm.org/school-year-application
http://www.bgcgm.org/summer-programs
http://www.bgcgm.org/school-year-application
https://g.co/kgs/hqf7Sqc


CLUB & SITE HAPPENINGS

Friday, June 13| 3:15-6pm
End of Year Celebration
Join us for our End of the Year Party celebrating members and
their families. Take part in one or all of the following activities:

In The

BGCGM Mix
June 2025

PROGRAM ACTIVITIES
Friday | 2nd Period
Soccer with Max
Join Max on the field for an organized pick-up game of soccer.
Max will be coaching and teaching Juniors, Tweens, and Teens
while he participates with them. During this program, the
basics of soccer will be reviewed, and more advanced concepts
will be introduced. See Max for more details.

TWEEN & TEEN SUMMER PROGRAM

Friday, June 6 | 4-6:30pm
Arts Fest
Join Isaiah and Kaitlyn for our first BGCGM Arts Fest featuring
mural making, performances, live drawings, a fashion show,
and an art show!

BGCA National Youth Talent Search Auditions
Do you have what it takes to be the next BGCGM representative
for BGCA? Submit your talent to Isaiah, perform at Arts Fest on
June 6, and see if you are a contender to represent BGCGM in
next year’s BGCA Youth Talent Search! See Isaiah for more info.

Monday, June 9| 4-4:45pm
5th Grade Celebration
Clubhouse 5  Graders, join us in Performing Arts for a party to
celebrate you moving into the Tween Room next school year! 

th

Talent Show
Dinner on the field
for members!

Field Day Activities
Kona Ice ($2-$5)
Face Painting

Friday, June 13| 4pm
Jewett Street 4  Grade Celebrationth

Please see Jackie for more info!

Scan beginning June 16
to download application!

The Club remains open for our
oldest members all summer long,
on weekdays from 12pm-7pm.
This is a drop-in program with
daily activities, special events,
and pre-scheduled field trips*.
The annual Tween/Teen
membership fee of $10 will cover
the cost of the Summer Program
and the following school year. 

Tween/Teen Summer Program
registration is opens, Monday,
June 16, and is available to tweens
and teens entering grades 6-12,
for the 2025-2026 school year.
Registration packets can be picked
up at the Union Street Clubhouse
or downloaded online. All packets
must be returned to the Clubhouse
to be processed, and must have a
parental/guardian signature, no
Exceptions. Transportation to and
from the Club is not provided.

*Schedules and permission
forms will be sent home
ahead of time. A guardians
signature is required to
attend off-site activities.


